Delaware Solid Waste Authority
P.O. BOX 455

DOVER, DE 19903-0455

N. C Vasuki, P. £. Telephone.
General Manager (302-736-5361)

August 8, 1984

Mr. Dave Wagner, Project Manager

Licensing Branch No. 2

Division of Licensing

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Wagner:

We have recently started to receive information regarding
the Hope Creek Generating Station of the Public Service Elec-
tric & Gas Company. Several years ago I requested my name be
removed from the mailing list because I am no longer with the
Division of Environmental Control. This information should be
forwarded to Mr. Robert J. Touhey, Acting Director, Division
of Environmental Control.

In addition, I would like to advise that F. Michael Par-
kowski Esquire is also no longer with the Division of Environ-
mental Control. I would, therefore, request that Mr. Parkowski's
name also be removed Irom your mailing list.

We have forwarded the last three pleces of correspondence
received from your office to Mr. Robert J. Touhey.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sfncerel}y yours,

L.

N. C. Vasuk
General Manager

cc: Mr. Robert J. Touhey

Pe: Docket No. 50-354
Public Service Electric & Gas Company (PSEEG)
Hop2 Creek Generating Station
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